
 

 

 

 

                                        Week ahead information – w/c 6th February 2023 
 

Whole School 
reminders 
 
 
 
 
 

Whole school attendance - w/c 30th January 2023 = 96.27% 
 
We are looking for parent volunteers who can come in to sit and listen to children 
read.  If you would like to put yourself forward to help support the children, please 
email the school office with your availability. 
 
Friday 10th February – there is no wake and shake on Friday. 
 
Friday 10th February – class photographs 
 
A reminder that the school office is open Monday – Friday from 8.30am – 4.00pm. 
 

Y3 Weekly attendance w/c 30th January 2023 
3C – 94.53%               3W – 93.1% 
 
Thank you to everyone who booked a Parents' Evening slot this week. 
 
If you did not manage to book and would still like a call with your teacher, please 
contact the school office via email. 
 
Keep going with Times Tables Rock Stars-3C are still in the lead! Come on 3W. 
 
Don't forget, we will be going to Chester for The Roman Tour on 14th February. If 
you have not yet paid, please visit ParentPay to do so. 
 
Just to clarify, Reading Records are for adults at home to complete at least 3 times 
a week. Children can continue to read as much as possible independently but they 
do not need to record this in their book. 
 
Thanks 
 
Miss Worthington and Mrs Cartner 
 

Y4 Weekly attendance w/c 30th January 2023 
4M - 100%               4T - 98% 
 
Another great week Year 4! Miss McKinney is so proud of 4M this week at 
swimming. So many children have made great progress as well as being pushed 
out of their comfort zones.  
 
Just a polite reminder that children must be listened to read a minimum of 3x per 
week. There were many children in both classes this week who have not read with 
an adult at home.  
 
Thanks, 
 
Miss McKinney and Mr Ford 
 

 

Brackenwood Junior School 

Learning for Life 



Y5 Weekly attendance w/c 30th January 2023 
5KW – 97.42%              5W – 95.94% 
 
Another successful week in Year 5.  
 
Please check google classrooms for homework. Homework is posted each Tuesday 
and is due by the Monday.  
 
A reminder that PE kits are to be left in school until half term. Each week we have 
children missing kits or items that have gone home to be washed. Please check 
with your child that they have the full PE kit in school colours (as detailed in 
previous communications) left in school.  
 
Thank you 
 

Y6 Weekly attendance w/c 30th January 2023 
6D – 94.85%               6S – 96.32% 
 
No updates from Y6 
 

 


